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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

APRIL 

6        School Photos postponed 

8        Last day of Term 1 

25      ANZAC Day 

26     Staff Development Day 

27     Students return Term 2 

 

MAY 

3 P & C AGM 6pm  

27 NEW PHOTO DAY 

31 Athletics Carnival 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut bu er at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we head into the last few days of term I’d like to wish you all a safe and   
enjoyable Easter break. It has been a difficult term for many, as we have tried 
to settle back into a ‘new’ normal. The children have shown great perseverance 
and resilience and that is due to the hard work put in by both the staff here at 
the school and you as their parents, so thank you to all. 

School Resumes/ANZAC Service 

Term 1 will come to an end this Friday and will resume on Wednesday 27th 
April for all students K-6. We do however, have a  school event that we attend 
each year, and again, we are invited to march at the dawn service to be held at 
Greenwell Point on ANZAC Day (Monday 25th April).  Every year we proudly 
lead the march and this year we hope to do the same. Please contact the 
school if your child is planning on attending. Students who are marching are 
asked to wear full school uniform (sports uniform) and  assemble at the   
Greenwell Point Butchery at 5:10 am. 

A teacher will meet the children and march alongside them. The march will 
commence at 5:25 am, with students marching down to ANZAC Park for the 
official service. Children can be collected from the park at the    conclusion of 
the service or be walked back to the butchers for collection. Please ensure your 
child knows where they are to be collected from at the end of the service. 

Easter Hat Parade 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at last weeks assembly. The children 
had a great time showing off their Easter hats for all to see and thank you to all 
the parents that donated eggs and bought tickets in the raffle. P&C managed to 
raise just over $500 due to your generosity. Congratulations to all of our raffle 
winners also, and we hope you enjoy your chocolates.  

School Photos Postponed 

Please note that due to an extremely high number of absences, school photos 
have been postponed until May. More information regarding the dates will come 
home in next terms newsletter.  Please keep an eye out for this information. 

Mrs Brown/ Mrs Horton 

I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Brown.  
Mrs Brown of 2/3B, is leaving to start her family. We wish her all the very best 
and thank her for her hard work. We hope to one day have her teaching here 
again. Mrs Pippa Horton will be replacing Mrs Brown for the remainder of the 
year. Welcome Mrs Horton, we know you will love it here at Greenwell Point. 

 
Have a fabulous break and see you all next term! 
Catherine Secombe  

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 



 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Sammi in 5/6 turns 12 on Tuesday. 
Alex in 1/2 turns 8 on Wednesday. 

Jaxson in K/1 turns 6 on Wednesday. 
Eli C in 5/6 turns 11 on  Thursday. 

BOAT AWARDS 
                   Congratulations 
K/1:  Nixon & Isla      
1/2:  Miila & Reuben      
2/3:  Summer & Jesse    
3/4/5: Deagan & Eli B 
5/6:  Madison & Olivia 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
AFL Auskick Registration Days 
Giants—West St Oval Sunday 1st May at 9-10am for children turning 5 to 8 years.  Contact Dave 0401 526 870 
Tigers—Nowra Showgrounds  28th April 4:30—5:30 for 5-8 year olds.  Contact Roz 0411 115 338 
Bomaderry Tigers AFL  
BJAFL welcomes new & returning players to the 2022 AFL season. Under 9s, 11s & 13s and 
Mixed U15 girls. Enquiries: Roz 0411 115 338. Training is Thursday 4.30-6.pm at the Nowra 
Showgrounds. Games are on Sundays.  

ASSEMBLY AWARDS — K1 
Henry Bowden: for demonstrating confidence when 
presenting to the class,.   
Isla Browne: For being a great team player. 
Indi Grimwood: for fantastic effort in independent 
writing tasks. 
Kaden Wilkins: for great oral retell of a story. 
Jaxson Munn: for being a helpful class member. 
William Shimmen: for an improved attitude to reading. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS — 1/2 
William Warnock: reading camera words fluently each day. 

Miila Hooker: terrific effort in team challenges. 

Avah-Jade Blume: answering complex questions in re-
sponse to books. 

Jett Hucman: using kind encouraging words towards class-
mates. 

Alexander Potts: for neat and tidy work. 

Yadhvi Pathak: reading enthusiastically each morning. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS — 2/3 
Ellie Williams: for being a responsible learner. 

Trent Rowley: for improvement in writing. 

Airlie Rowley: for always helping others. 

Izabel Borkowski: for excellent application to all class 
work. 

Shayla James: for being a responsible member of 
2/3B. 

Xaviar Caswell: for working hard in maths. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS — 3/4/5 
Jaicii Little: for demonstrating perseverance and growth 
mindset during difficult tasks. 

Korey Flynn: For creating an amazing and original art-
work. 

Cale Armstrong: Consistently showing our school values. 

Bella McGee: For her commitment towards understanding 
converting units of measurement. 

Jordan Wilkins: Consistently showing our school values. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS — 5/6 
Char Palmer: Learning how to do decimals. 

Abbie Read: For achieving her 12 times tables. 

Tamika Sampson: Demonstrating leadership during 
group work. 

Ruby Whitely: For being responsible and caring when 
working with kinder buddy 

Destiny Bux: For being responsible and caring when 
working with kinder buddy 

Destiny Chenhall: For number knowledge. 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to the    
following  students celebrating their birthday 
during the holidays. 
 
Chris in 5/6, Adam in 3/4/5, Bella in 3/4/5 
Luca in 3/4/5, Nixon in 3/4/5, William W in 1/2 

 
 


